
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Stroud Valley May Holiday Club 2024 
 

We look forward to spending time with you during the May half term break with our 

holiday club provision that starts on Tuesday 28th May    

 

As you are aware Vinny Rees our sports coach will manage this provision. 

 

During the days he can be contacted on 07984 352384 

 

May Half-Term Dates: 

 

Tuesday 28th May 9am – 3pm  

Wednesday 29th May 9am – 3pm 

Thursday 30thth May 9am – 3pm  

Friday 31st May 9am – 3pm  

 

 

Pricing 

 

£20 Per Child Per day  

£70 for all 4 days  

 

 

Please bring cash on the first day of attending or: 

You can also pay into this account: 

 

NAME: MR Vincent Rees  

SORT CODE: 04-00-04 

ACCOUT NUMBER: 20375865 

 

Please just quote your child’s name when booking. 

 

Castle Street 

Stroud 

GL5 2HP 

01453 764400 

 

admin@stroudvalley.gloucs.sch.uk  

Headteacher: Miss Debbie Sleep 

 

 

 

. 

 



 

Arriving at School 

Please come to the main school gate and one of the coaches will be there to greet you. The 

children will enter school and meet together in the Elliot room.  

 

Timings 

 

Morning sessions  – 9am – 12pm  

Afternoon sessions  - 1pm -3pm   

Lunchtime for children attending all day 12- 1pm 

 

Timings can be flexible as long as you have made that clear in your booking and 

communication.  

 

 

During the Day  

Children will be as one group if numbers are small or might be in two different groups 

depending on numbers attending, if split into groups it will be decided by ages. The 

children will participate and have opportunities to do lots of different sports and 

activities both indoor and out as well as have lots of fun and using up some of that energy. 

Children will also take part in crafts as that is part of the day as well as down time is also 

good. Every day is different but Fun is the main priority.  

 

Please send children in with: Suitable sporty clothes, a lunch box (if staying all day) and 

their own water bottle. These will come home at the end of the day. 

 

Collection 

Vinny or a member of the team will bring the children to the main gate where you dropped 

your child in the morning. Please wait outside the main gate to collect your children. We 

will bring all children up together at 3pm unless arranging a pick up at a different time.  

 

 

Many Thanks  

Debbie Sleep - Headteacher 
 


